

500 Oakmont Lane · Westmont, IL 60559

January 9, 2023

To Dr. Jon Bartelt and the Bloomingdale School Board of Education:

This letter shall serve as an intent to retire from my position in Bloomingdale School District 13 at the end of the 2023-2024 school year. The effective date of my retirement will be the last teacher-work day of the 2023-24 school year.

Sincerely,

Susan Metzger

Lusan H

Justine Albig President
Rachel Sliwa Secretary
Joan Nelson DuJardin Rep

Ashley Harsila Treasurer Jackie Holm Erickson Rep Kat Lents Vice President

Heather Grover-Farris Local 571 Rep

Justin Kastory Westfield Rep